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SIGNAGE AND WAYFINDING IMPROVEMENTS


Some back of house external signage is required to improve client experience and assist with

wayfinding;


Utilising brand guidelines and colours to ensure consistency across the site, whether front of 
house or back of house;


Application to include new signage above the Phoenix B&K – will be same as the signage 
proposed in the East Court, and in keeping with existing signage in the Palm Court;


Phoenix B&K signage will be lit to indicate to passers-by that it is open for business, especially

important in the winter months




Existing Palm Court directional signage







Proposed North Yard Theatre Stage Door signage







Proposed North Yard kit load-in doorway







Location of external back of house signage







Proposed Phoenix B&K signage
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